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From: M. Ross Adams [m@mra500.net]
Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2012 7:30 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: On-site Storage of high-level radioactive waste

The NRC's current "Nuclear Waste Confidence Decision" is absurd.  On-site storage of 
high-level radioactive waste in indoor pools and outdoor dry casks is NOT safe for 120 
to 300 years.  Fukushima proved that conclusively, and there is a great deal of other 
evidence regarding leaks.  You must require Hardened On-Site Storage (HOSS).   And 
let’s face it, nuclear power needs to be phased out to stop the generation of high-level 
radioactive waste in the first place.  But I don’t really expect you to do this, because you are a 
bunch of industry sellouts, and you believe your own lies.  So I expect you to continue to pander to 
the profit statements of your client corporations.  That’s the shameful reality of the NRC.  Profits over 
people.  Sad.     
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